
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

​ I hope this letter finds you in good health. This letter is to inform you about your student’s 

upcoming graduation and their cap and gown order.  

 

Graduation Information:  

​ Graduation rehearsal will take place on Monday, May 19th, 2025 at 9am at The Unity 

Temple on the Plaza. Students who do not participate in the rehearsal will NOT walk the stage. 

​ The Graduation Ceremony for the Class of 2025 will take place on Tuesday, May 20th, 2025 

at 6pm. We will have it at The Unity Temple on the Plaza. Graduates will need to be there by 4:30pm 

and doors will open at 5pm. Any graduate who arrives after 4:30pm will NOT walk the stage even if 

they attended the rehearsal.  

 

Cap and Gown Information: 

​ Jostens will be at our school Friday, November 15th, 2024. Seniors will receive a packet and a 

form that needs to be filled out and brought back with money on Friday, November 22nd, 2024 before 

8:20am. ALL graduating seniors MUST purchase a cap and gown in order to walk the stage in May. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our counselors. 

 

Salih Dalbudak 

sdalbudak@frontierschools.org 

(816) 822-1331 ext. 127 

 

Ashley Martinez 

amartinez@frontierschools.org 

(816) 822-1331 ext. 110  
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